
 
 
CirNo16/AJS/AY2020-21/DECEMBER                       30th  December 2020 

 

 

Subject: Distance Learning for the first Two Weeks  of the Upcoming Term 
 

Dear Valued Parents, 

We would like to share the following important update from ADEK.  

The Department of Education and Knowledge (ADEK) and the relevant authorities has decided 

that the first two weeks of the upcoming term will need to be in distance learning mode. Students 

who have chosen the face to face option will resume physical classes on 17 January 2021. 

 

Kindly note that: 

 Distance learning mode of instruction for all the students of KG to Grade 12 will continue 

from 3rd to 14th January, 2021. 

 The students of KG to Grade 12 who have opted for Face to Face learning will have to 

come to school from 17th January,2021 

 Following the announcement of distance learning for the first two weeks of the upcoming 

term, kindly be informed that all students returning to face-to-face learning on 17 January 

2021 will have to retake the COVID-19 test to attend school. A testing schedule will be 

sent to you soon. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

 

Note: Updates on mode of Pre_mock exams to be held in the month of January 2021 for Grades 

10 to 12 of the British system will be shared as soon as we receive necessary guidelines from 

ADEK to hold face to face /on campus pre-mock exams.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

With all best wishes for the remaining holidays. Please continue to keep yourselves and families safe, and 

have a very Happy, Prosperous New Year 2021.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

AJS Administration 

 


